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3rd October, 1835,

. Dear dr. Chisholm,

I am in receipt of your letter
. of the 50th ultimo, in regard to the mon-
. peyment of the fees in the cases of the
tankers "G.5.WALDEN" and "W.B.VALKER".

I carefully note all you say,
but it is not proposed to take any further
action in the matter unless we hear from
Uessre. Fried Krupp on the question of the
rate of exchange.
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Yours feithfully,
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